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Lake Arrowhead has been a significant part of my life for over 60 years. My family purchased a home on 

John Muir Road in 1957, and I spent entire summers at the lake every year throughout my youth until 

graduating from college. I worked at the McKenzie Ski School and Village Beach for nearly 2 decades 

and have continued to enjoy Arrowhead with my family in the years since. Seven years ago, my wife and 

I purchased our own home in Arrowhead.  

After retiring from 42 years as an orthopedic hand surgeon, I am excited that I now have time to “give 

back” to the lake and community which have brought me so much joy. I have seen Arrowhead through 

many changes – from Turf Club ownership, Boise Cascade, Lake Arrowhead Development Company, 

and from the infancy of the ALA. Through it all, I have been involved with the Water Ski Club, Yacht Club, 

and now also the Country Club and Arrowhead Arts Association.  

I have held administrative and leadership positions in major southland hospitals and medical societies, 

and I pride myself in areas of fairness and equality. Lake Arrowhead is dealing presently with issues 

which previously were not problematic, such as short-term rentals and unfounded lawsuits, and I believe 

lake operations, lake safety, and shoreline management can be significantly improved.  

 

I knew Ralph Wagner personally, and the present ALA Board situation is NOT what he envisioned when 

he proposed the formation of the Arrowhead Lake Association. He advocated for the ownership and 

management of the Lake to be handled by the property owners, each with a voice and a vote, who were 

then REPRESENTED by an elected Board of Directors. It is my opinion that the recent and present ALA 

boards do not represent the wishes of the majority of property owners. It is time to make a CHANGE. 

This is your chance to make a difference in ours and our children’s future in this paradise we all love. 

 

I WILL VOTE TO: 

End the $100 Fishing Pass/Fish Farm Fiasco which is my opponent’s “pet project”  

Return to transparent governance 

Enact term limits to prevent “career” Board Members 

Enforce rules fairly and equally for all Members 

End gross over-spending by the Board 

End the constant adding and changing of Bylaws and Rules 
 
KEEP OUR LAKE PRIVATE!  Join me, and let’s make Lake Arrowhead the best it can be. 
 
HONORED TO BE ENDORSED BY: Mrs. Ralph (Ianita) Wagner, Bill Johnson, Ken Camarella,  

Pam McKenzie,  Marylou Parrish, Travis Winsor, David Dahl, Lisa Daily, Darren Diess 

 

I welcome your support and VOTE as your West District Board Member - Bud Macer 


